
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting 
 

A Special Called Business Meeting was held during the Morning Worship Service on May 
22, 2022. Josh Veatch served as moderator.  
 
The following minutes were recorded by the church clerk, Charlotte Benningfield: 
 
May 22, 2022 
Special called Business Meeting. 
 
Josh Veatch called the meeting to order. He stated the purpose of the meeting is to vote on 
the motions made at the May 4, 2022 Business Meeting to call Kathy Snow as Minister of 
Music and Cameron Edwards as Minister of Youth.  
 
Members were asked to stand and ballots were distributed and collected.  
 
Votes were tabulated by members of the Personnel Committee as follows: 
 

Kathy Snow, Minister of Music, Annual Salary $12,000 
Yes – 103 
No –   3 
 
Cameron Edwards, Minister of Youth, Annual Salary of $8,350 
Yes – 99 
No -   5 
 

 


